
 

 
 
 

IFB Questions and Clarifications Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to IFB Number 4319 for the Mississippi Public Employees 
Retirement System (PERS) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date: July 21, 2020 

Subject:  Responses to Questions Submitted and Clarifications to Specifications 

Contact Name: Alec Shedd 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8162 

Contact E-mail Address: Alec.Shedd@its.ms.gov 

No vendor questions were received for this IFB prior to the deadline. Sealed bids are due 
Tuesday, August 4, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Alec Shedd at 601-432-8162 or via email at Alec.Shedd@its.ms.gov. 

 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 45758 


